
 
 

 

 

FRIENDS OF RETTENDON SCHOOL 
 
 

Please help us raise funds by digging out your old cables this half term 

 
Dear Parent/Supporter, 
 
We’ve found a great way of raising money for the FRS. The good news is that we’re not 
asking you to put your hand in your pocket to donate.  
 
All you have to do is have a bit of a clear out and put any old cables into a carrier bag and 
ask your child to bring them into school the week after February half term.  There will be 
a collection box outside Class 1. 
 
You can put any kind of cable into the bag, including: 
 

• Electric Cables 
• Computer Cables 
• Network Cables 
• Speaker Cables 
• Power Cables 
• Printer Cables 
• Broken Cables 

The more cables we can collect the more cash we will obtain. 
 
If possible please remove any plugs and Power Packs before putting them in the bag 
– we can’t send these.  
 
If you have too many cables to bring in please either send in a note with your contact 
details (c/o class 1) or give me a call on 07798 788394 and I will arrange to collect them 
from you.  
 
FINALLY - Don’t forget to ask friends and family an d to ask at work as they may 
have some cables too! 
 
I look forward to letting you know how much your cables have helped us raise.  
  
Thank you in advance, 
 
 
Katherine Jay 
FRS  


